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Thank you to house leadership and citizens of Oregon for hearing HB3095. I support 

HB 3095 for many reasons. Children need love and support from both parents 

wherever it is feasibly necessary for growth and development. I believe we should do 

what is best for the children and allow this bill into law automatically making shared 

equal custody in Oregon therefore eliminating child support when this occurs. Both 

parents share financial,medical and otherwise necessary housing etc while the 

children are with them. If HB 3095 is passed current parental or custody agreements 

should be allowed for review and modification. I would also reiterate taking account 

best interests for the children's safety and welfare. I am presenting this testimony in 

support of HB 3095. Regards P Cook Prineville OR 


